

Jarrow Cross
Church of England
Primary School

Borough Road, Jarrow, Tyne and Wear NE32 5UW Tel: (0191) 4898354

Head Teacher: Mrs S. McBeth Email:info@jarrowcross-pri.s-tyneside.sch.uk Website: www.jarrowcross.co.uk

Wednesday 4th September 2019

Dear Parents/Carers.

Welcome to Year 1! All the children have settled into their new classrooms really well and are ready for the exciting year ahead of them.

As you are aware, reading is extremely important and we would like to encourage you to read with your child as often as possible. Alongside hearing your child read in school, we would like to develop reading for pleasure. Therefore, we intend to visit Jarrow library every half term. The children will be given the opportunity to bring a book, of their choice, back to school to read. The books will remain at school and all children will be given the opportunity to read each other's books.

We intend to visit the library on Wednesday mornings throughout the year, once every half term. The first visit will take place **Wednesday 11th September 2019**. If you would like to come with us to walk to the library please tick the box below. Also, if you are able to help on future visits to the library throughout the year, please indicate this below also.

Year 1 R/W 9:30 - 11:00 Year 1 W 10:30 - 12:00

Many thanks for your continuous support.

The Year 1 Team

Year 1 Library Trip	
Parent/Carer Name	Signed
I would be willing to come as a helpe	er on Wednesday 11 th September 2019.
I would be able to help on future lib	rary visits on a Wednesday morning throughout the











